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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 41 – 2025 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

ACCEPTABLE DRAUGHTS 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the maximum acceptable draughts for certain 

berths have been reviewed following recent dredging and surveying within the 

Harbour. 

Details of the revised maximum acceptable draughts are included in the 

Recommended Maximum Vessel Dimensions document, which can be viewed on 

MSCC’s website. 

The Recommended Maximum Vessel Dimensions document must be read in 

conjunction with Notices to Mariners in force, which may vary from time to time the 

dimensions or terms and conditions quoted in the document. 
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https://www.peelports.com/media/ykndqstz/mni01-recommended-maximum-vessel-dimensions-september-2025.pdf

